Office of Community Development

State of Louisiana

Division of Administration

JOHN BEL EDWARDS
GOVERNOR



JAY DARDENNE
COMMISSIONER OF ADMINISTRATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Parties Interested in HUD Programs in Louisiana

FROM: / Traci Watts

Director, Community Development Block Grant Program

DATE: October 25, 2022

SUBJECT: Citizen Participation Plan Amendment - Notice of Comment Period

The State of Louisiana has amended its Citizen Participation Plan to include that the State will administer a portion of its CDBG-CV allocated to the Non-congregate Homeless Shelter Program through eligible subrecipients. The State will consult with the Louisiana Housing Corporation to select the subrecipients. The amended Citizen Participation Plan is available for review at the Office of Community Development located at 1201 N. 3rd Street, Ste. 3-150, Baton Rouge, LA 70802, and may be examined from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. It is also available for review at https://www.doa.la.gov/doa/ocd-lga/lcdbg-programs/lcdbg-plans-and-reports/. Written comments on the amendment may be submitted beginning October 25, 2022, and must be received no later than November 25, 2022. Comments may be mailed to the Office of Community Development, Post Office Box 94095, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9095, sent via facsimile to 225-342-1947, or emailed to fenishia.favorite@la.gov.